
Reserve your seat
today! 

Click here to
register

The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) was updated in
2024 under Title II, extending its coverage to various levels of
government entities. Ensuring that all digital resources in your
library, such as websites, databases, apps, and social media,
are accessible to all visitors – whether in person or online – is
crucial. 

Join this webinar to dig into the implications of these changes
on your library's services and tools, how to implement them,
and the potential consequences of not complying with these
new regulations.

ENSURING DIGITAL
ACCESSIBILITY

Tuesday, June 25, 2024 - 11:00am

Sponsored by the Library Cooperatives of Michigan
working together to empower libraries

https://woodlands.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAkd-qvqjwsGdXeVoFksV9wR_rEUswXkecN

